
 

Classroom News   
Class Name: Cardiff          Term : Autumn 2  2024         Starry Starry Night 

What we have been learning: Some photos of our learning 

We are sensational! We have continued to 

have the most amazing time in Cardiff and 

have enjoyed learning about planets and stars 

and then of course lots of festive fun too! 

 

Circle Time has continued to be incredible with 

everyone saying hello using the switch and 

selecting the symbol to show how they are 

feeling. We love the C-Beebies day song and 

then wait in anticipation for ‘How’s the 

Weather’. Attention Autism has continued to 

develop and the excitement of ‘What’s Next!’ 

is captivating everyone. I think the favourite 

has to be the bubble snake! 

 

In phonics we have started to recognise the 

sounds, s and a, to include what starts with 

these sounds. In maths we have learnt the 

simple shapes of circle, square, triangle and 

rectangle, matching these and then finding in 

everyday objects. Our fine motor skills are 

developing too, through overwriting, threading 

and finding objects in tough trays. 

  

We have loved so many sensory experiences 

too, to include shaving foam, corn-flour and 

moon dough. 

 

Hydro is the highlight of the week. Cardiff Class 

are definitely confident in the water. 

 

We just wanted to take the opportunity to wish 

you all the most wonderful Christmas and peaceful 

New Year. Take care, Jo, Chelsea, Shannon, Cath 

@ Chloe 

  

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Important Dates: 

Tuesday 7th January – Term 3 Starts 

Friday 14th February – Term 3 Ends 

Monday 24th February – Term 4 Starts 


